
51  Elm  St.  Woburn,  Nov.  15,1904.

Dr.  G  .  G-  .  Kenne  dy  :  -

Dear  Dr.  Kennedy  :-

Your  letter  about  sending  Botrych-

ium  lunaria  to  Mr.  Eggleston,  came  to  hand  this  morning.  I  am  perfectly

willing  that  you  should  send  it  and  do  with  it  in  every  respect  as  if  it

were  your  own.  I  suppose  Mr.  E,  wants  to  verify  it  for  himself.

I  wonder  if  yon  might  not  like  to  take  a  brief  trip  to  Willoughby  with  me

could  explore  Beaver  Meadow  and  other  spots  on  the  Mt.  Horr  side  to  much

advantage.  I  could  not  spent  more  than  a  day  or  two  at  that  time  of  the

year,  or  not  more  than  two  or  three  days  any  way.  I  would  like  to  see

that  interesting  sphagnum  swamp  when  the  Orchids  and  heaths  are  all  in

bloom.  There  is  a  large  amount  of  Ledum  there  too.

My  note  on  the  lunariawill  ccrne  out  in  the  November  Rhodora:-

and  any  one  else  who  might  wish  to  go in  the  month  ofJune  and  then  we

Yours  with  high  regard,
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